
 Electrical Safety Recall  

Moonah ceiling fan with LED light models  
SKU# 212892, SKU# 212894, SKU# 212895 & SKU# 212897 

  

 
 

 
IDENTIFICATION: The following models of Moonah ceiling fan with LED light are 
covered by this recall.  
- SKU# 212892  (48” white) 
- SKU# 212894  (48” black) 
- SKU# 212895  (52” white) 
- SKU# 212897  (52” black) 
 
The model number can be found on the rating label which is located inside the canopy cover 
and on the invoice. 
 
The affected Moonah ceiling fan with LED Light models were sold at Beacon Lighting stores 
and online through the Beacon Lighting website www.beaconlighting.com.au between 4th 
August 2017 to 15th November 2018.  
 
DEFECT: The light cover can be removed by hand allowing access to hazardous live parts.  
 
HAZARD: Risk of electrical shock.  
 
ACTION REQUIRED:  

• Do not adjust or remove the light cover from the ceiling fan.  
• Contact MODEST on (03) 9588 9688 (Monday to Friday 10am-5pm AEDT) or via email 

on support@modest.com.au to determine if your fan is affected by this recall and arrange 
for a qualified technician to attend and secure the light cover.  

 
See www.productsafety.gov.au for Australian product recall information 


